
HLC Fact of the Week: 
“Ongoing Need for Volunteer Reviewers of our HLC Assurance Argument” 

(March 10, 2017) 
 

We have had a great response to our requests for volunteer HLC Assurance Argument reviewers but we 
could use additional reviewers.  If you would like to get involved in this effort, please e-mail Marianne 
Peacock in the Office of Institutional Effectiveness at MPeacock@lindenwood.edu. 
 
To learn more about accreditation and Lindenwood’s comprehensive evaluation and site visit scheduled 
for November 6-7, 2017, and to see the countdown clock to the visit, go to the HLC page on the 
Lindenwood website here: http://www.lindenwood.edu/about/higher-learning-commission/. 
 
Questions?  Contact David Wilson, Associate VP for Institutional Effectiveness, at 
DWilson@lindenwood.edu or x4737.  
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